Year 3 ~ Miss Smith ~ 21st January 2022

0 We have had such a busy week of science experiments this week. | hope the children
e@é have been telling you all about hem and the fun they have been having. Look out for
\@ photos being added to the class page of the website over the next week.

Our Topic this half term is Mighty Metals
This week we have been learning about:

English: Non chronological reports about a new piece of playground equipment.
Maths: Multiplying a 1 digit number by a 2 digit number with and without exchange.
Topic: Science - Forces and Friction
Design and Technology - Making Levers and Spinners
Music - Rhythm and Pitch, Learn and Perform a rap called Stop
ICT - Programming. PE - Catching skills. Spanish - Animals

Making Carts in Design Technologu.

Next week the children will be making their own carts as part of our Design and Technology
lessons. It would be useful if the children could bring a box from home (cereal box, tea bag
box etc) and any plastic drinks bottle lids please. Thank you!

Parent Discussions
| have sent Teams invites to everybody now for the Parent Discussions, could you please accept the invitation in the
email so that | know you have received the invite. Thank you.

Homework
Take Care Project - Please continue with your moving picture at home.
Maths - 8 times tables multiplication and division facts - for example 2 x 8 =16, 16 [ 8 = 2
Spellings - hopeful, forgetful, beautiful, fairness, kindness, tidiness, telephone, television, telegraph, submarine,
submerge, subway

Concerns/Questions
) _ | hope you have a great
If you or your child has any concerns please feel to contact me on my class email

smith34@st-peters.notts.sch.uk Any urgent enquiries should be directed to the \'Neeker'u:l.
school office. Miss Smith x




